
From: Peter Cudlipp   
Sent: Wednesday, 29 July 2015 10:04 PM 
To: Local Government Mailbox 
Subject: Do NOT amalgamate City of Sydney 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I support City of Sydney's submission on this matter. 
 
Please do not recommend the amalgamation of City of Sydney. 
 
It is a terrible idea. City of Sydney does a very fine job in an extremely complex city. Please don't try 
to fix what isn't broken. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Peter Cudlipp 
 

PETER CUDLIPP 
 
 

 
 




